
             

 

Michele Schmidt — Maria Szumski — Carol Williams —  
Gary Sowell — Virginia Barski — Jeffrey Lalowski — Jadwija 

Chudzynski — Amy Grudzinski — Bernadette Bannach — 
Jackie Fortier — Patricia Newell —  

Guzman family — Angela Ross — Kasia Worth —  
Nicholas Guerrieri — Cathy Minnick —  

Marie Brasher — Stan Wolenczuk — Beverly Underwood  
(Call the rectory office  to have your name added or removed) 

                       St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Holy Name Society 
6020 West Ardmore Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60646 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Holy Name Society is hosting the 41st Annual Holy Name Society Spir-
itual Assembly Mass.  This event will be hosted on Saturday, June 12th at 12:00 pm with a reception 
to follow (TBD) due to current pandemic restrictions.   
 
This event will involve many Chicagoland area parishes as we anticipate having 300 or more sup-
porters in attendance, live or virtually.  We will have a Mass/Ad book and will be seeking sponsors 
to help defray the cost of the Mass and reception. Please consider sponsoring an ad.  Your kind and 
generous support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Cost of the ads are listed below.  Please indicate which ad is being requested.  Orders and checks 
need to be received no later than Saturday, May 15,, 2021.  
 
____________ $300 (Inside front cover, Inside back cover, outside back cover 
____________ $100 Full Page             ____________ $75 Half Page 
____________ $50 Quarter Page         ____________ $25 Well Wisher 
 
Enclosed is $____________ to cover the cost of the ad. 
 
Make checks payable to:  St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Holy Name Society 
(Tax Exemption ID number is E9991-6649-05) 
Mail To:   
  St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Holy Name Society 
                  c/o John Goworowski 
                  6020 West Ardmore Ave. 
                  Chicago, Il 60646 
 
Please provide all information that will be placed in the ad.  Artwork is preferred electronically 
through email or included on paper with your order.  Any Questions? Please contact:  John  
Goworowski  at 773-655-6640  or email:  st.elizabethhns@gmail.com 
 
We hope we can count on your support both spiritually and financially.  We especially look forward 
to gathering and worshiping together. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Goworowski  


